
Dear Mr. Schumacher,

A cover letter allows you to professionally introduce yourself to a prospective
employer. Your goal in writing your cover letter should be to encourage the
employer to read your resume and consider you for a specific position.

Highlight your achievements, skills, experiences, and training that are relevant
to the position you want to get. However, avoid simply repeating the information
you included in your resume. Tailor your cover letter to each employer and job.
Since you are applying for specific roles, give specific examples and events that
demonstrate your ability to perform well if given the position.

Yes, you should maintain a professional air throughout the copy, however, an
exceedingly formal tone may turn off those who read it. Remember to also show
genuine enthusiasm for the job. You can think of it this way: it’s not a suit-and-
tie event, but a smart casual gathering. Steer away from highly personal
information and questions about the position. This includes talking about salary
expectations and company benefits. Instead, reserve such inquiries for the
actual interview.

Make sure you proofread your cover letter before sending it. There are various
online tools that can help you catch minor grammatical or typographical errors.
Additionally, make sure your cover letter is easy to read. Use a simple font like
the one used here. Avoid walls of text, too. Dividing your letter into paragraphs
makes it easy on the eyes and organizes the information you provide.

Best regards,

Ariadne Snyder

January 2, 2025

Noah Schumacher
Recruitment Specialist
Schuester Digital Media Group
123 Anywhere St.
Any City, ST 12345

Dear residents of Nanyang,

As we enter the New Year, I am thankful of the headway we have made in our fight against COVID-19.
COVID-19 has been painful for all of us but we will not give up. Our next chapter will be about how we
overcome the challenges to forge a stronger Nanyang together.

At our National Day food distribution exercise, I joined over 100 volunteers to deliver more than 10,000
donated food items to 1,000 beneficiaries.  It is heartwarming to see how the pandemic has brought out
the best in us, and this spirit of community is truly the heart of Nanyang.

With the conclusion of the first phase of the Neighbourhood Renewal Programme at Jurong West St 81,
residents can now enjoy new facilities like linkways, drop-off points, playgrounds and more. 
These facilities would greatly improve accessibility as well as quality of life for the area.  
I will continue to push for such programmes at other applicable estates in Nanyang.

In parliament, I spoke about the inclusivity of CDC e-vouchers for less digital-savvy Singaporeans, and
onboarding heartland merchants and stallholders in coffeeshops to maximise the benefits of these
vouchers. I am glad that MCCY has dedicated avenues to assist those who need help. Here in Nanyang,
we also have a Beta Trial initiative to help GovTech refine their e-voucher system. 

If you have any feedback, comments or suggestions, please send them over to me at
angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com. Once again, I wish everyone abundant blessings this Christmas, 
and a safe and fruitful 2022!

December 2021 / January 2022

SEASON'S GREETINGS! 
FROM ANG WEI NENG

New Playground under NRP at Jurong West Park

National Day Food Distribution Initiative

mailto:angweineng.nanyang@gmail.com

